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To: 

Dear 

BCE FOI/2020/13 

Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England  (BCE) on 10 August, 
which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000.      
 
You have asked for:

 the total spend on travel expenses by the Boundary Commission for 2019/20 broken down by method of travel: taxi,
bus, train, car, plane. 

The spending by the Boundary Commission for England on travel expenses in 2019-2020 is as follows:

BCE Secretariat staff Commissioners

Train £64.00 £90.40

Car £39.00 Nil

If you have any further queries regarding this response, please contact this Office, quoting the reference number
above.

if you are not content with this response, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Regards

Glenn Reed
Boundary Commission for England
Room 3.26 | 1 Horse Guards Road | Westminster | London | SW1A 2HQ
t: 020 7276 1102
e:  information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: https://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/
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On Mon, 10 Aug 2020 at 14:22,  wrote:
Dear FOI team, 

Please could you provide me with the total spend on travel expenses by the Boundary Commission for 2019/20
broken down by method of travel: taxi, bus, train, car, plane. 

I look forward to your response. 

Best wishes, 

-- 

* If you would like to know more about how we use your personal information, please read our full privacy notice here.
And if you ever want to stop receiving emails from us, all you need to do is let us know!

https://www.taxpayersalliance.com/privacy



